
From: Fujitani, Paul [pfujitani@usbr.gov] 
Sent: Friday, March 27, 2015 6:35 PM 
To: Grober, Les@Waterboards; Riddle, Diane@Waterboards; Garwin.Yip@noaa.gov; Wilcox, Carl@Wildlife; 
Rabin, Larry@fws.gov; Leahigh, John@DWR; RMILLIGAN@usbr.gov 
Subject: March Monthly Water Balance Summary 

Attached is the Monthly Water Balance estimates for March prepared by DWR and 
Reclamation.  This includes projected hydrology and deliveries through the current water year 
and observed conditions in February.  The projected data is based on project operation 
forecasts prepared in February.   
 
Transfers are in the early stages yet and data will be included as it becomes available.   
 
Information of projected Friant Division operations were not available for this submittal and 
Reclamation will include the information in subsequent summary report.   
 
Thank you, 
Paul Fujitani 
 
 
 
 
--  
(916) 979-2197 










